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The following comments/remarks were gathered from the Y6 Annual Questionnaire in July 2020 
 
Please note these comments have been paraphrased, but still represent every comment made. 

 

You’ve told us We are doing... 

Praise 

There were 7 comments in this section 
praising school and staff for the fantastic 
journey their child has made during their 
whole time at RH & the handling of the 

Covid-19 pandemic 

We love to hear your feedback, 
please keep it coming. 

Letters  
There was 1 comment in this section 
suggesting letters were less repetitive 

and more concise 

Communication is always a key 
to success.  We will continue to 
do our best to limit the 
communication where possible.  

Reports  

There was 1 comment in this section 
suggesting more detail was needed 

regarding their child’s progress in relation 
to national expectations 

We are working on a new report 
format and how we report verbal 
progress to parents. This will be 
an item for a Parents’ Forum 
Agenda.  

Mixing 
classes 

There was 1 comment in this section 
saying that their child’s class had been 
mixed each year rather than moving up 

as a class  

We believe there are benefits to 
children moving and forming new 
relationship, it builds resilience.   
However, we appreciate that 
some children have a different 
experience to others because of 
teachers moving around. Our 
class organisation page is on the 
school website.    

School meals 
There was 1 comment in this section 
saying that school dinners could be 

healthier 

The school meals are produced 
by the Local Authority. Menus are 
designed by a nutritionals and I 
am assured that meals provide 
the correct balance given the 
price.     

Sports events 
There was 1 comment in this section 

requesting more to take place 

We agree, the more we can do 
the better.  We hope to start clubs 
and organise more sporting 
events in the future.  

Transition There was 1 comment in this section We believe there are benefits to 

The Annual Y6 Parent Questionnaire is issued to parent/carers as an element of our on-going 
commitment to School Improvement. 
 
We appreciate and value all feedback so that we can continue to improve the quality of 
education which we provide for your child.  There were 11 questionnaires returned from a 
possible 60 families.  Nine of the questionnaires contained written comments but were 
anonymous therefore we are unable to follow up individually.  Of course, if you wish to bring 
any matter to our attention, please do, via the usual channels. 
 
We recognise there is still more to do and as a committed team of professionals we aim, with 
your help, to make further improvements to make Round Hill an outstanding school and one of 
which we all can be proud. 
 
Adrian Nash 
Headteacher 
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handover & 
curriculum 

stating that their child had experienced a 
lack of continuity with several changes of 

teacher within one year, poor handing 
over of information between these 

teachers and parts of the curriculum 
being missed 

children moving and forming new 
relationship, it builds resilience.   
We appreciate that some children 
have a different experience to 
others because of teachers 
moving around. Our class 
organisation page is on the 
school website.   

 
Thank you for all of comments.  These help us to make our school even better 
Mr Nash 
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